
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,                                        W/c 25/03/2019 
 

 

 

Our focus this week:- We will be talking about Mother’s Day and how to say 

thank you to people that look after us at home.  We will be updating our special 

books with photos of our learning.  We will continue to talk about healthy and less 

healthy foods and how important it is to eat a balanced diet. 

 

Maths:- We will be learning about doubling single digit numbers. E.g. double 2 is 4. 

We will be using dominoes and finger painting to help us learn about doubling. 

 

Literacy:- We will be sharing and discussing recipes.  We will use recipes to make 

our scones for Tuesday afternoon. 

  

Phonics:-  In phonics this week we are continuing to revise phase 3, revising the 

diagraphs ur, ow, oi, trigraphs ear and air.  We will continue to revise the tricky 

words: I, go, to, no, the, he, she, we, be, you, are, was, my, they, her, all. 

 

At home you could:- Share recipes with your child and talk about how to use 

them.   

 

Naming School Uniform:-  Please could you ensure that all school uniform is 

labelled clearly with your child’s name. Thank you. 

 

Mother’s Day: -  Mums, Aunties or Grandmas (one person per child) are invited to 

join us for a Mothers Day Cream Tea on Tuesday 26th March from 2:15pm.  The 

children will be preparing scones to share with you during the afternoon. 

     

 

 

Thank you 

The Reception Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 


